
 

This week in Nursery 

15th March, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
The children continue to enjoy settling 
back into the routines of Nursery. We 
have been reminding them of our rules 
including sharing and taking turns 
fairly. The children enjoyed dressing up 
for red nose day and raised lots of 
money for comic relief. Thank you!  
 

                            C.L. 
It was very exciting this week in 
Nursery because we had a dragon come 
and visit us! We spoke about how we 
could make him feel welcome and 
enjoyed reading to him in the book 
corner, giving him snack and showing 
him how we do our ‘wake and shake’.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children really enjoyed taking part in a ‘real PE’ lesson in the hall this 
week. They had lots of fun pretending to be a ‘chimpanzees’ balancing their 
‘fruit’ on different parts of their body.  
              
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
been practising naming and 
describing our 2D shapes. We have 
also learnt how to make a repeating 
pattern and even made our very own, 
‘repeating pattern crowns’.  

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘l’. 
We thought of lots of items 
beginning with ‘l’. We also enjoyed 
playing silly soup where we were 
practising hearing the initial sounds 
in words and our blending skills.  
 

                     U.W. 
This week we watched a video about 
castle animals and found out which 
animals lived in a castle long ago. We 
then had to sort some animals into 
those who lived in a castle and those 
who didn’t.   
 

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed having a go 
at weaving this week. We learnt that 
this was something they did in a castle 
long ago.  
 

Special Notices: 
 
Just a reminder that PE for our morning children is Wednesday morning 
and for our afternoon children is Thursday afternoon. Children can come 
to school dressed in their PE kit for this day. Also, the last day of term 
will be Thursday, 1st April.  
 


